
NOTRE DAME HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL 
Moharpara, North Pulinpur, Teliamura, Khowai 

Ref. No: NDHCS/Periodical Exam II/ 2020/01     Date  12/12/2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Greetings from Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara  
At the outset, I thank you for your kind cooperation during this lockdown period.  
Please note the following forthcoming notifications for the Periodical Test January 2021.  
 
Date  Class  

07/01/2021 VIII, VII, VI 

08/01/2021 V, IV, III 

09/01/2021 II, I, KGI& KGII 

 
 
 
Please note: 

 Students must write their names, sections and subjects clearly. 
 The exams are to be written in the test copies or note copies which are provided to you 

during the book sale. 
 To collect the question papers you are requested to collect the Admit card from the office. 
 

 
 
Thanking you in advance and looking forward for your kind assistance. 
 
 
 
Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC  
Principal  
 
 

 


